From: LTC Clerk

To: LTC Administration

Subject: FW: Ward Report Ledbury South
Date: 31 January 2023 18:33:31

Hi Charlotte

Could you please print copies of the email below for Thursday’s meeting.
Thanks

Angie

Angela Price PSLCC, MICCM, MIWFM
CiLCA (England & Wales)

Town Clerk

Ledbury Town Council

Tel: 01531 632306

Mobile: 07734966926

"This email is from Ledbury Town Council, registered office: Town Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury, Herefordshire. HR8 1DH.
Information in this email is confidential and is solely intended for the addressee. Access, copying or re-use of information in it by
anyone else is unauthorised. Any views or opinions presented ar solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those
of Ledbury Town Council or any of its affiliates."

Ledbury Town Council is committed to ensuring the security and protection of the personal information that we process, and to
provide a compliant and consistent approach to data protection. If you have any questions related to our GDPR compliance, please
contact the Town Clerk or make a Data Subject Access Request.

From: I'Anson, Helen (ClIr) <Helen.I'Anson@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 January 2023 17:33

To: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: Ward Report Ledbury South

Dear Angie,
Please find below my report:-

We have received briefings on the Children’s Commissioners report for Herefordshire Children’s
Services which is now being considered by the Secretary of State and the Minister’s decision is
imminent.


mailto:clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
mailto:admin@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk

Hereford has been promised nearly £20 million from the Levelling Up Funds, but it was a
disappointment that Ledbury and the other Market Towns were not awarded any monies.

We have received notification of a new proposed approach to the delivery of two Super Hubs in
Herefordshire. However, a business case was developed in 2019 and approved at full council in
Feb.2020 when we were told that Ledbury had been allocated as one of the Super Hubs and we
had meetings with officers to that effect. Despite my requests for updates on this no further
information was forthcoming and nothing more was heard! Now it seems that applications will
be necessary if Super Hub status is to be awarded.

| am pleased to report that speed tubes have been put down on the Hawk Rise Estate to monitor
the speeding vehicles on the Estate . Nearly 100 residents have signed a petition which has
been sent to Transport and which asks that robust speed enforcement is to operate on the
Estate.

| attended the Parish meeting concerning the Ledbury Hunt and S106 monies which passed off
without too much aggression.

We had a Members Briefing on an introduction to the new 106 Delivery Team and an overview
of new approaches and delivery mechanisms

As | write this the High Street and Top Cross are in chaos, due to the works being undertaken by
Western Power and Balfour Beatty . We, along with other traders, are seeing no customers
and this is due to continue all this week!

Councillor Helen I’Anson
16+ Childrens Champion

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not
necessarily those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You should be aware that
Herefordshire Council and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any
attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This
communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the
intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”



